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From: Alecia Van Atta - NOAA Federal <alecia.vanatta@noaa.gov>


Sent: Thursday, December 6, 2018 4:02 PM


To: Barry Thom


Cc: Justin Ly - NOAA Federal


Subject: Trinity River Division Briefing; Dec 7 at 9:30am


Barry,


Please see attached. Justin and I look forward to discussing with you tomorrow.


Thanks,


Lisa


--
Lisa Van Atta


Assistant Regional Administrator,

California Coastal Office


NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce

Office: 707-575-6058

alecia.vanatta@noaa.gov


www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov


http://www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov

